
Important Notice: Seasonal Closure of 

Outpatient Clinic 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We hope this message finds you in good health. We would like to inform you about our 

upcoming seasonal closure for the outpatient clinic. 

Closure Dates: 

Our clinic will be closed from [Start Date] to [End Date]. 

During this period, we will not be able to offer any appointments or services. We encourage you 

to schedule any necessary visits before our closure. 

If you require urgent care while we are closed, please seek assistance from your local emergency 

services or alternative healthcare providers. 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to serving you again when we reopen on 

[Reopening Date]. 

Thank you for choosing our clinic for your healthcare needs. If you have any questions, please 

feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Clinic Name] 

[Your Clinic Address] 


